From: Molloy-Bauer, Erin 
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 1:59 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Concerts

Hi Steve,

Per our conversation last week, I book the talent for Taste of Chicago and I was asked by radio station WXRT if I would like to attend two free concerts they produce.  Tickets for these free concerts were given away on the air and online to their listeners. Invited guests included clients and friends of the radio station, as well as staff.  At each of these early shows, the bands perform only about 3 or 4 songs prior to their larger shows in town later that evening (which I did not attend).

One concert featured Fitz & The Tantrums.  Mary May, from our PR Department attended with me.

The other concert featured The Avett Brothers.  Mary Slowik, the manager of Taste of Chicago attended with me.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Erin Bauer

Erin Bauer 
Department of Cultural Affairs and Special Events
The Chicago Cultural Center
